NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, June 11, 2015
Outriggers, Stratford, CT

Present:  Rob Melillo (presiding), Bill Scalise, Mark Hill, Vicki Gustavson, Wayne Theriault.
1.  Treasurer’s Report:  Wayne reported the checking account balance of $1396.50. 
2. Secretary’s Report:  Notes from last meeting were reviewed and accepted.
3. STARS Follow up: 32 students from Danbury, West Hartford and Southington attended the STARS Celebration Day at Lincoln College of New England on Friday, May 29. Presentations were excellent. We need to do more to get other programs involved next year. Vicki volunteered to go out to programs next year to explain the benefits of attending the Celebration Day. Mark suggested CAASP buy a gift certificate for Debra LaRoche for $50 as a thank you for all Lincoln College does to support this program. Some discussion about the amount of STARS Planning Meetings and the need for them will continue at the September meeting.
4. November Professional Development Day:  Rob suggested that Danbury host November’s PDD with the theme being Dealing With Students concerning Anxiety Disorders, Impulsivity, ADHD, and Those Effected by Trauma. Sandy Atanasoff will take the lead with setting up workshops. Other suggestions are welcome.
5. Other Discussion:  The legislation defining alternative education has passed and is now awaiting the Governors signature. It was also suggested that we make an effort to reach out to other schools to get involved in CAASP next year. Bill Suggested that we ask schools that we have not seen in a while to host CAASP meetings.
6. Next CAASP Meeting: The next CAASP meeting will be at Southington ALTA on Thursday, September 24 at 4:00 pm.
